

Student Bulletin

Monday, October 28, 2024

1. Food Court:

Today: DJ's Breadsticks - \$4.00; Nachos - \$2.00

Tomorrow: Subway Subs - \$5.00; Hot Dogs - \$2.00; Fries - \$2.00

- 2. <u>University of Alabama</u> will have a representative at Unity TODAY during 5th period.
- 3. BLOOD DRIVE: Our first blood drive is this week Friday, November 1! If you missed signing up last week, you can sign up in the office until Thursday. If you are planning on donating blood, make sure you eat a good breakfast and drink lots of water. If you're 16 years old, remember to fill out your parent permission form. You may bring it with you on Friday or turn it into the office or Mrs. Koning.
- 4. FRESHMEN: Student Council is an elective that meets every day and is involved in planning many school events such as the Freshmen mixer, Homecoming, halftime games, and blood drives. If you would like to apply to be part of Student Council 2nd semester, pick up an application in the office. It is due back to the office on Friday, November 1. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Koning (Room 210).
- 5. BLUE CREW SHIRTS will be sold tomorrow through Thursday during break and lunch at the table outside the office. Shirts are \$7 and must be paid for at signup. If you need to take a form home, they are due in the office on Monday, November 4.
- 6. MUSICAL AFTER PARTY: Anyone participating in the musical is welcome to come to the After Party at Rebounderz. In order to attend, you must fill out the waiver on their website. Printed versions are available in the office. Waivers and \$25 are due Thursday. You may turn it in to Arianna Nikkel, Kylynn Vugteveen, or Mrs. Foreman.
- 7. MUSICAL TICKETS: Students can purchase tickets for the musical, "Funny Girl" beginning today. You can purchase tickets for \$8 by filling out an order form (available in the office) and returning it along with the money to the office. If you want to sit with friends, they must all be on the same form as they are assigned seats.
- 8. GIRLS BASKETBALL OPEN GYM is **tonight** at Hudsonville Christian from 6:30 8:00 pm.
- 9. <u>Winter sports</u> will be here soon! Just a reminder if you are planning on playing a winter sport:
 - Final Forms need to be completed by you and your parents.
 - Sports physical form for this school year needs to be turned in.
 - Impact Baseline Concussion Test needs to be done this year if you are a freshman or junior playing basketball, wrestling, or boys swim.

Stop in the Athletic Office if you have any questions.

10. SPORT SCORES FROM THIS PAST WEEKEND:

Cross Country at Regionals

- -Boys Team finished 4th
- -Congratulations to the Girls Team for finishing 3rd and advancing to State as a team for the first time ever!!

Boys FR Football		Boys JV Football		Boys Varsity Football	
Unity Christian	28	Unity Christian	42	Unity Christian	44
Muskegon	24	Pewamo-Westphalia	14	Notre Dame Preparatory	20